-------- Original message --------

From: Marlene Aucoin <Marlene.Aucoin@la.gov>

Date: 1/20/22 1:58 PM (GMT-05:00)

To: Richard Booth <richard.booth@sssprinkler.com>, Danny Brown <dbrown@hillercompanies.com>, Mace
Bourgeois <mace@firesafetyinc.net>, Francois Camenzuli <francois.camenzuli@otis.com>, 'Blaine
Champagne' <blaine champagne@yahoo.com>, Kevin Chauvin <kevin@adh-ero.com>, Dera DeRoche-J olet
<dderoche@monitorl.com>, Lee Gillen' <lgillen@bslss.net>, Russell Guidry
<russell‘guidrv@sssnrinkler.com>, paul@yourgateman.com, Steve Elmore <selmore@customsec.com>,
JTGoodwin69@gmail.com, JOHN W HARMON <harmonjohnw@bellsouth.net>, Jeff Okun <nuko(@cox.net>,
paul@yourgateman.com

Ce: Erin Campbell <Erin.E.St.Pierre@la. gov>, Ricky Roubique <Ricky.Roubique@la.gov>, "Melinda Long
(DPS)" <Melinda.Long@LA.GOV>

Subject: January 20, 2022 LSPP Education Board Meeting Cancelled

Good Afternoon,

As all of you know the LSPP Education Board meeting scheduled for today January 20, 2022 was cancelled.
The Board could not form a quorum therefore it could not meet. The next scheduled meeting is Thursday, April
21,2022 at 10:00a.m. The Board may call a special meeting to discuss the items on today’s agenda, it takes 3
Board members to call a special meeting.
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